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The children have settled extremely well and are 
continuing to make all the teachers very proud!  All 
of the children are so polite, kind and caring towards 
each other – it is so lovely to see!  
 
This week’s learning has been all about the fire drill, 
what we need to do to keep us safe and in what 
order. We have also had lots of fun outside in the 
role play area as we transformed it into our own 
‘Fire Station’ complete with uniforms and hats. 

 
Something Special 

 

Here’s a great way to store all of your child’s work 
without having to keep and store boxes upon boxes 
before having to decide what to throw away and 
what to keep! Scan or photograph your child’s 
artwork to create a photobook at the end of your 
child’s pre-school year. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time This Week 

Stories: Flashing Fire Engines by Tony                                        
Mitton and Ant Parker 

  Watch out! At home by Claire    
Llewellyn 

 
Song:     How many people in your house? 
 
Rhyme: 5 Little Firemen 

 

 

 

 

For sickness or diarrhoea you MUST 
keep your child away from Brambles for 
48 hours from the last episode of 
sickness or diarrhoea. Please notify 
Brambles by text or email 
brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk if 
your child is unwell. 
 

 PTA Annual General Meeting – 7.30pm, Tuesday 26th 
September 

The PTA relies on a continual cycle of parental 
involvement including Brambles families. Every parent is 
automatically a member of the PTA – your voice counts 
and taking an active role is critical to our success. Your 
involvement not only helps raise funds for vital 
equipment and resources to enhance the children’s 
learning but also subsidises the leavers’ trip. Please offer 
your time and support to the PTA. 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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